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We wish to submit an original research article entitled “An early diagnosed medulloblastoma of vermis; a case report” for consideration by Oncology in clinical practice. We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, we report on that a case of medulloblastoma with atypical characteristics in early phase of disease. This is significant because the early diagnosis of medulloblastoma could cause better prognosis after treatment initiation.  
We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Oncology in clinical practice.
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